

SEJM OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND

FUROPEAN UNION AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

CHAIRWOMAN Izabela Kloc

Dear Colleagues,

I am writing to you in regards to the forthcoming meeting of the Chairpersons of the Conference of Parliamentary Committees for Union Affairs of Parliaments of the European Union (COSAC) in The Hague, on 7-8 February 2016.

First of all, I feel deeply honoured to have been invited to this meeting and to be able to cooperate with this esteemed group of parliamentarians. My first participation in the forthcoming meeting of the Chairpersons of COSAC after the parliamentary elections in Poland in October 2015 and after my appointment as Chairwoman of the European Union Affairs Committee of the Sejm of the Republic of Poland will give the great opportunity to meet you and exchange views on the most important and current European issues.

Furthermore, I would be delighted to come to The Hague together with Mr Dominik Tarczyński MP, who is strongly experienced and committed to European affairs. He will participate in the meeting as an additional member of delegation. I am well aware that in accordance with the rules of procedure of COSAC each delegation consists of two members of its parliament (or one member per chamber), however, in this outstanding situation I would like to kindly ask you to grant your approval to extend the composition of my delegation to two members of the Sejm of the Republic of Poland and one staff.

I would appreciate your cooperation and understanding in that matter.

Sincerely yours,

Mr Malik Azmani

Chair of the Committee on European Affairs of the House of Representatives

Mr Tuur Elzinga

Chair of the Committee on European Affairs of the Senate

The Kingdom of the Netherlands